N Ravi Shanker Joint Secretary Email: nravishanker@nic.in



दूरभाष/Tele:

+91-11-24363124/ Fax +91-11-24363099

अ०स० पत्र स०:

D.O.NO......13(1)/2009-HCC(TDIL)

L2/11-009

GOVERNI संचार और सुचना प्रौद्योगिकी मंत्रालय MINISTRY OF COMMUNICATIONS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY सचना प्रौद्योगिकी विभाग

DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY इलेक्ट्रॉनिक्स निकेतन

ELECTRONICS NIKETAN 6, सी.जी.ओ. कॉम्पलेक्स / 6, C.G.O. COMPLEX नई दिल्ली /New Delhi-110003

Website: www.mit.gov.in

27-01-2011 दिनांक/Dated.....

Dear Dr. Mark Davis,

Please refer the proposal for Encoding of Grantha in Unicode submitted by Govt. of India. Based on the concerns expressed by Government of Tamil Nadu, Govt of India requested Unicode Consortium to defer the decision on the Grantha encoding. Government of Tamil Nadu has constituted a committee to examine the various issues with respect to Unicode encoding of Grantha. The committee is likely to submit its report soon.

We shall be submitting our inputs after we receive the Govt. of Tamil Nadu recommendations on the issue. Hence, we request you to postpone the discussion/ decision on the Grantha Encoding till Gol submits its input to UTC.

With Regards.

Yours sincerely,

N. Raw Stranker

Dr. Mark Davis President The Unicode Consortium P.O. Box 391476 Mountain View. CA 94039-1476 U.S.A.

